
 

 

 

 

 

 

Since February we have been 

learning about: Living in a 

Diverse Society 

 We talked about the things 

that make us different from 

each other.  



 

 

 
 And the things we share 

with each other.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We learnt about different 

cultures and practises in 

countries across the world.  

 

We talked about the word 

“exclusion” and how that 

might make people feel.  

 And we looked at the 

Equality Act.  


